Dear students,
[bookmark: _GoBack]the final exam in the form of test will be held on December 21, 2023, at the Institute of Microbiology and Immunology, (second floor, laboratory room I) at 18:10h.
All students have to bring a student's booklet (Index) to the exam and filled exam application forms.
Best regards,
Prof. Vera Mijac and Prof. Natasa Opavski, course directors

